
Macon and Katy Hare
 macon_hare@ntm.org

321-363-2089

Mail gifts for the ministry of Macon and Katy to: 
NTM 321 W 1st St, Sanford FL 32771



What a blessing you are to us. Thank you for your faithful prayers and encouragement through your partnership. 

Did you know that the NTM offices in Sanford FL has moved?  Our new address is 321 W 1st St, Sanford, FL 32771

Macon is enjoying his 6th floor office and the Advancement Team (formally NTM Communications) is in full swing 
launching our 75th anniversary magazine, Internet articles and videos. 
Visit https://usa.ntm.org/ntm-at-work to subscribe or read articles that challenge and inspire.
Visit https://usa.ntm.org/75 to learn more about 75 years with NTM and check out Celebrate, an awesome video 
commemorating 75 years of faithful witness to the unreached. 

HARE TODAY

We are doing great after joint replacement surgeries and getting back into biking and water aerobics. Pray we will 
gain strength, stamina and lose some weight in the process. 

Daughter and Hubby, Allyn and Jessica Westerman are expecting our first grandson, due May 14. Friends are pre-
paring a Baby Shower for them on April 22. If you would like to share in their joy, they are registered at BabiesRUs 
and Target.  Pray Baby Westerman goes full term, for safety and health for Mom and Baby. 

You inspire us and we are grateful, 

Macon and Katy Hare

Dear Friends,


